
United Way Bornlearning Academies Help Franklin County’s Kids Succeed 
 

Did you know that 50% of Kentucky’s children are not ready for Kindergarten once they reach school age?  
And the percentage is even bigger in Franklin County at 53%.  Unfortunately, 9 out of 10 kids who aren’t ready 
for kindergarten never catch up with their peers and are more likely to end up dropping out of school before 
graduation.   
 
The United Way Bornlearning Academies began as a way to empower parents to bring that percentage down.  
Children are born ready to learn about everything around them. According to the book, Working with Young 
Children by Judy Herr, “Studies show that there are “windows of opportunity”, or specific span of time, for the 
normal development of certain types of skills.  During these key times, appropriate stimulation is needed for 
the brain synapses to link easily and efficiently.  After these key periods, chances for creating stable, long-
lasting pathways in the brain tend to diminish.  Learning will continue to occur for the remainder of the 
person’s life.  However, the skill mastery level may not be as high.” Over 90% of brain development is from the 
womb to 5 yrs. old.  Since teachers do not work with children until they are in preschool or even kindergarten, 
these windows of opportunity may be missed unless the parents are working on these specific areas of 
development at home, which are key to a child’s future success in school and beyond. 
 
Toyota Manufacuring has invested $48,000 into four of the Bornlearning Academies and the other two 
Academies are funded by a grant from the Kentucky Governor’s Office of Early Childhood.  
 
The United Way Bornlearning Academy is a school-based Academy that consists of six, FREE, monthly 
workshops (that include dinner and childcare) that teaches busy, overwhelmed parents and caregivers how to 
turn everyday moments into learning opportunities. Parents are engaged in hands-on activities and discussion 
about what it means to be ready for kindergarten. These activities help children develop problem solving and 
planning skills, as well as memory.  To learn more about United Way’s Bornlearning Academies, visit 
www.bornlearning.org. 
 
If you are a parent and would like to join one of these Bornlearning Academies, please contact one of the 
following host schools.   It is suggested to attend workshops at the school your child will eventually attend so 
they will be familiar with it but you can attend at any location.  For a schedule of workshops, visit 
www.unitedwayfranklincounty.org and click on the BLA schedule link. It is best to attend all six sessions, but 
you are welcome to attend the sessions at any point during the six-week period. 
 
Bornlearning Academy locations: 
Bridgeport Elementary School   
Collins Lane Elementary School 
Westridge Elementary School 
Early Learning Village 
Elkhorn Elementary/Rosenwald Center for Families and Children 
Second Street Elementary School 
 
2016-2017 WORKSHOP DATES BELOW: 
 

http://www.bornlearning.org/
http://www.unitedwayfranklincounty.org/


 



 



 


